Marteze Harris #161543

New Lisbon Correctional Institution
Post Office Box 4000

New Lisbon, Wisconsin

53850

Wednesday, August 7th, 2013

Dear CjP,

Thank you for your interest in my writings. I may not articulate properly, all the time,
but it is good to know that it's readable. :) :) I try to write about issues that are
relatable to anybody willing to discuss the issue. And it is a great honor to know that

my words are being read.

The blog about bullying, was really hard to write. I didn't won't to get it wrong, then
I'm being called a social media bully. But that was a topic that I had been struggling
with for a while. I think if you give kids the right tools to handle these situations,
then they won't have such a negative effect on them, when it comes up in everyday
soclety. Our children are our most precious commodity, but if we are nonfeasant, when

it comes to the care of our babies, then shame on us all.

Anyway, I will try to always write about issues and topics that will continue to engage
your interest. And if you ever feel the need to write me perscnally, my name and
address is up top. I know that for me having someone to talk too is a big relief from
the pressures of prison life. My blog is my stress reliever, but there are always thing
that should never go out on the air waves of the world. So if you ever need an ear the

offer stands.
Respectfully,

Teze



